
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Ross River Dam to Douglas Water Treatment Plant  

Temporary Pump Testing  
 
 

Works location: Ross River between Black Weir, Kirwan and Gollogly Lane, Rasmussen 
 

Flyer delivery date: Monday 22 April 2024 
 
 

Townsville City Council is committed to delivering well-maintained infrastructure and efficient 
transportation systems, with over $400 million being invested in roads and transport management, open 
spaces, water, and wastewater management this financial year. 

 
As part of this commitment, Council is renewing the Ross River Dam to Douglas Water Treatment Plant 
pipeline, a key water infrastructure asset essential to enhancing Townsville’s water security. 

 
Works will include testing of the Ross River temporary pump system.  

 
Low level noise may be experienced during the testing period. Council has taken all necessary measures 
to reduce the noise in accordance with the Department of Environment, Science and Innovation 
recommendations. 

 
Test operations will commence Tuesday 30 April and continue for 10 days, weather permitting.  

 
We appreciate your patience during this time as Council conducts critical works in your area.  

 
If you have any questions about this work, please contact the Project Manager, Blair Middleton during 
business hours on 13 48 10. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ross River Dam to Douglas Water Treatment Plant  

Temporary Pump Testing 

 
The below diagram displays the closed areas of the river and the location of the Ross River pump 
system. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

River closure locations                   Ross River Pump System  

 


